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Dear Families, 

 

Student Learning Packets  
Packets for each grade level will be available either in front of the school or the school entryway (depending on 

weather), from 6:30 a.m.-6:00 p.m. on Monday, November 30th.   

 

*Attendance  
We know this is a very stressful time and want to make things as easy as possible for our families.  We encourage 

families to do each day’s assignments as planned by the teachers.   However, we understand that family circumstances 

vary for childcare and work schedules.  In order to accommodate those situations where work cannot get done on the 

scheduled day, all assignments may be submitted by Friday, Dec. 4th, no later than 7:00 p.m.  If assignments are 

accounted for at that time, the student will receive credit for all five days of attendance.  If assignments are submitted 

after 7:00 p.m. on Friday, Dec. 4th, those assignments will count toward the student’s grade, but will not be credited as 

attendance for the week of e-learning.  

 

*Please note this is for our e-learning students (students who are normally in-person); nothing has changed for our 
Virtual Academy students concerning attendance or work completion. 

 

Santa’s Workshop – Still On! 

 If you have items for the silent auction baskets, you may drop them off in the school entry way between 6:30 

a.m.-6:00 p.m. Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday of next week.  Place your item in the brown paper bag 

with your classroom teacher’s name. 

 Purchasing and picking-up tickets 

o Purchase your ticket here: https://sites.google.com/view/epssantasworkshop/home 

o If you purchase tickets by Saturday evening, Nov. 28th, you may pick-up your ticket on Monday, Nov. 

30th at school.  If you are already picking up learning packets, you can take care of both pick-ups at 

once! 

o If you purchase tickets between Sunday, Nov. 29th and Monday, Nov. 30th, you may pick-up your 

tickets on Thursday, Dec.3rd between 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. 

 

Paragon Fundraiser 
You may continue to sell through the weekend.  All order forms may be turned in to the front office next week, every 

day except Wednesday from 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.   

 

 

Calendar of Events 
 

Nov. 25th-27th  Thanksgiving Break 

 

Dec. 5, 4:30-7:30  Drive-through Santa’s Workshop 

 
As we move into this season of gratitude, we all feel the loss of so much that has not happened this year, or family and 

friends who are no longer with us.  Please know I am truly grateful for each one of you and our precious EPS Ponies.  I 

hope to see all their beautiful faces at our Santa’s Workshop! 

 

Wishing our wonderful EPS families a healthy and happy Thanksgiving.   

 

Brenda Whitaker 

https://sites.google.com/view/epssantasworkshop/home

